
 

 

2020 Women in Badminton Scholarships  
 

28th January 2020, Brøndby 
 

 

Dear Member Associations, 

 

The application for Badminton Europe´s Women in Badminton Scholarships is now open. We 

kindly ask you to send in your applications or before that spread the word to your network. 

The purpose of this programme is to increase female representation in activities within 

Badminton Europe Confederation. 

 

Member Associations are invited to nominate one person per category described below. The 

same person cannot be nominated in more than one category. 

 

Categories: 

 

1. 2020 BEC Congress – Administrator Participation (Members' Forum, Annual 
Delegates Meeting, Award Gala Evening) 
 
- 3rd & 4th April 2020, Bucharest (ROM) 

 

2. 2020 RSL BEC Summer School – Coach Participation (Coach Education Level 2) 

- 4th to 11th July 2020, Podcetrtek (SLO) 

 

3. 2020 BEC Umpire Courses - Technical Official Participation  

- 4h March to 8th March 2020, Caldas De Rainha (POR) or 

- 2nd to 5th April 2020, Dubrovnik (CRO) or 

- 22nd to 25th October 2020, Glasgow (SCO) 

 

4. 2020 Para badminton International Tournaments - Player Participation 

- 2020 BWF Para badminton International Tournament Calendar 

 

For the detailed criteria for each category, please refer to the document ´2020 Women in 

Badminton Scholarships Application Criteria´. 

 

Please keep in mind that there are a limited number of scholarships provided. Therefore, it is 

possible that the number of applications exceeds the number of available scholarships.  

https://corporate.bwfbadminton.com/para-badminton/calendar/


 

 

 

When this happens, the BEC Gender Equity Commission will decide on the scholarship’s 

recipients based on the criteria and applicants’ ranking for each category. 

 

Please complete the application form attached and send to Tania Teoh, BEC Manager at 

tania.teoh@badmintoneurope.com latest by the following deadlines: 

 

• Tuesday, 11th February 2020 

 

o For administrators to 2020 BEC Congress 

o For umpires to 2020 BEC Umpire Courses 

 

• Tuesday, 3rd March 2020 

 

o For coaches to 2020 RSL BEC Summer School 

o For para players to 2020 BWF Para badminton International Tournament 

 

For more information regarding Gender Equity and Women in Badminton Scholarships, 

please contact Tania Teoh at tania.teoh@badmintoneurope.com or check the Women in 

Badminton – Scholarships website here. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

    
Klavs Andreassen     

BEC Director      

Chair of Gender Equity Commission 
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